
 

You’re invited to a 

Thanksgiving 

Lunch 
Dr. Tomás Rivera Elementary will have thanksgiving lunch with 

parents/guardians and the students on November 17.  Tickets may 

be purchased at the district cafeteria until Friday, November 3, 

2017 for $5 per person. 

Where: Little Red Cafeteria 

When: November 17 

Time: 10:45-1:30 


